February 2017
Happy Scrappers.

This months meeting will be held at my house. No need to bring food. I
will be cooking for you and JoAnn Enright will help me. Time is 10:30 with
Brunch at 11. Carpool if you can, ill have some Mimosa’s ready for you
when you arrive.

l.

5.

For those of you going to the retreat in Woodworth Lousiana, I
sent out an email to you about things you might need/want to

know. ARRIVAL DAY IS THURSDAY not Wednesday at 9 am.
Sorry about that.

. Please look at the Projects and exchanges. Read all instructions

and notes from the Hostess please. Contact me for any
corrections. First exchange due in April are Carolyn Slacks
Depression Blocks.

. Hostess of exchanges, I've had this asked. No instructions on how

you want the blocks bundled. Please check you instructions on
the website. If you do not have those questions answered, please
get those to me.

Progress on the Bow Tied Bouquets Auction quilt for 2019.
Sounds early, but this has to be quilted and ready to hang in the
2018 quilt show. Carolyn Slack made some of the vines. I am
making the leaves and vines for outside along with the bows. We
will NOT work on the applique at the retreat. Ill explain at the
meeting.

Lydia, Becky Bridges took attendance for you and I have the list.
Remind me to give this to you.

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard

March - PJ & Jo Ann

April  JoAnn, Becky & Joan

May- Angel, Brenda & Linda J

June- Shelly, Gayle & Linda A

July — Carolyn F, Ethel & Gayle
August- Lydia, Cathy, Ruby & August
September- Ann Babb, Sue & Laura



October- Linda T, Jane & Winnie
November- Helen & Barbara Loden
December — Barbara Wallace, Ann Bean, Pat and Carolyn Slack



